From: Garcia, Sarah 
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 4:35 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel Report for - CDPH Staff (Suzet McKinney, Deputy Commissioner)

Hello Mr. Berlin, 

Who:     Suzet, McKinney, Deputy Commissioner

When:   September 9-12, 2013

Where:  RYN, Poland

Why:      To give a presentation on regional approaches to community resilience after a bio attack and the role of local public health in response/recovery from a bioterror attack. This conference will address the following issues: bioterrorism threats in Poland and in the world; detection, identification, monitoring and epidemiology of biological weapons agents; the medical aspects of bioterrorism. 

 

This trip was to attend a government sponsored conference that was put on by the Department of Defense. They provided me with invitational travel orders, which means they covered the airfare and the hotel in Ryn. I stayed in Warsaw one night on the way and one night coming home. I  paid for those two hotel nights and will be reimbursed. Some meals were covered as part of the conference. I will be reimbursed for others. 

I did not receive any payment or honorarium for the presentation.

Suzet M. McKinney, DrPH, MPH

Deputy Commissioner

Bureau of Public Health Preparedness and Emergency Response AND

Division of Women & Children’s Health

Chicago Department of Public Health

